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T L P C NEWS
September 20, 2025

Please Join Us In Worship 
Tomorrow Morning at 9:00 AM

Pastor Rebecca Irelan will lead
us in worship tomorrow -

Sunday, September 21
at 9:00 am. 

During tomorrow's worship
service, we will hear Jeremiah
ask, "Is there no balm in
Gilead?" And we will learn why
Paul urges Timothy to pray for
"kings and all who are in high
positions." Pastor Rebecca's
sermon will help us answer the
question, "Where is God when
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we really need God?"

​Please join us at 9:00 am
in-person or on Zoom!

A MESSAGE FROM
​COUNCIL PRESIDENT JEFF

Dear TLPC Family and Friends,

Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church has long and prayerfully sought ways to make
our presence and spiritual identity more visible in the Truckee community. Our hope is
that more like-minded souls will discover a church home with us.

A key step in this journey was finding a permanent pastor who truly aligns with our
congregation’s values and mission as a Christ-centered community. We are deeply
grateful that God brought Pastor Rebecca to us. We believe she is the right messenger
to lead us forward from the pulpit.

We’re also excited to share that all steps in the permitting process for installing a new
stairlift have been completed. We expect to receive the final permit from the Town of
Truckee any day now. Once approved, our contractor will begin installation, making our
sanctuary accessible to everyone.

Finally, after thoughtful discussion and prayerful consideration, TLPC Council and
Pastor Rebecca have developed an Action Plan to help us achieve our goals. You can
review the plan by clicking the "ACTION PLAN" button below:

ACTION PLAN

I will be available after church services for the next three Sundays to answer questions
and receive feedback. You’re also welcome to reach out to me via email or schedule
time with Pastor Rebecca to share your thoughts. You can schedule time to meet with
either Pastor Rebecca or me by clicking the "MEET WITH REBECCA" or "MEET WITH
JEFF" buttons below to send us an email with your preferred times:

MEET WITH REBECCA MEET WITH JEFF

We hope this plan inspires enthusiasm within our congregation and encourages you to
volunteer and participate in its implementation.

With gratitude and hope,
Jeff Rowe

https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq3sd6zUamJHlfdMb4_5M3k75CGi-1z5_70b7yUoqnnt1d3Pn9-DFkH_zt-f8087VbdIfytCRf_F9GNv4a1FwAXnhkmG0PRFdgKf7F8waJhy8lLnQdJrd-ITyQ2aQMQ9Qj6XA1XrEFDGxDJ-xlyIPD6EpHNSuhpkK7BUCTQ6pbEDIBb0akeT4Ag8k_yWhro9VR-i_6sqPsC8Q&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==
mailto:rjirelan@gmail.com
mailto:jeffreyjrowe1959@gmail.com


Jeff Rowe
Council President - Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church

TLPC KIDS & YOUTH!
​Information, worship and faith formation resources

for kids, youth, and parents

As parents, we want to make sure our children have all the opportunities to achieve their best in
school, experience athletic teams, follow their dreams and interests in music, dance, science, and

art, and to have quality family time! At TLPC, we want to partner with you to ensure that your
children have a strong spiritual foundation as well.

You can view and print this week's Sunday School activities by clicking the buttons below:

Sunday School Materials for Pre-Readers Sunday School Materials for Readers

UPCOMING EVENTS AT TLPC ​
Everyone needs God’s word and comfort… Please invite your friends,

relatives, and neighbors to worship with us! 
Sunday, September 21

9:00 am: Worship and Holy Communion in-person at 10079 Church Street
or on Zoom. Pastor Rebecca Irelan will be preaching; her sermon will help us
answer the question, "Where is God when we really need God?"​

You can view this week's service and bulletin by clicking the buttons below:

https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq3sd6zUamJHl9PAUOVmEDZLGVL9e7U6anim1jCgODgnwH9DC1oWNjZr_BvakxzY0qNjqIZB5D8owlxdYM-dFI9bCPpqaAsGKUPIg_pFfnYbdY7nfVocMaimu2757PAwZLKAmvAKyrIgjG89LCLz1YL-G_2sIsMwJDrsUD-hklcnMzuwv5WWmaubi2ozEWTPd-VXN4yK8bpcy&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==
https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq3sd6zUamJHldtzFUIv27KAVC6G7jveicHa8VKL-L1qh_V6OVa7FSGYqTfiYANsmwpzoudZnDxIAfphlVpKNFJxmkjqYB92qtlbTyM_ibqdQDvEX8c2uAmZG5C2l8eTilNmOr2y1FIqaM5TqKySXL_BryOqarmwpBYNcFIFkzhmsBvj1tIa99ZaJ7bSF0WF5QVMcbCFLhZYx&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==


IN-PERSON BULLETIN (PLEASE VIEW ON A MOBILE DEVICE OR PRINT
AND BRING WITH YOU TO THE 9:00 AM IN-PERSON SERVICE)

You can worship with us on Zoom by clicking the button below on
Sunday at 9:00 am Pacific Time:

WORSHIP ON ZOOM

Monday through Thursday
11:00 am - 1:00 pm: Pastor Rebecca's "Drop-In" Office Hours at 10079
Church Street.

Wednesday, September 24
10:30 am: Men's Bible Study via Zoom - All are welcome! Please contact
Mark Heyne (office@tlpc.org) for the Zoom link and for more info. 

Sunday, September 28
9:00 am: Sunday Worship and Holy Communion in-person at 10079 Church
Street or on Zoom. Pastor Rebecca Irelan will be preaching.

MINISTRY PARTNER NEWS!
Soroptimist International

Truckee Donner
is now accepting

applications for the
"Live Your Dream

Awards" 
Eligibility requirements are any woman who is head of household, has at least one
dependent, and is improving her career opportunities through education or training.
Recipients can use the award to offset costs associated with their efforts to attain
higher education or additional skills and training.

Applications must be received by November 15, 2025. Information regarding the
application process is in the flyer attached below. 

Church members are encouraged to share the attached flyer (see below)
with potential qualified and interested individuals! 

Feel free to reach out to Marie Strassburger (mariestrassburger86@gmail.com)
if you have any questions.

https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq3sd6zUamJHlK-I-z8BiljPTGf8MtRlKVUe1-4OCLk2ld3a_uLWvIjSd2yX1vaj2He3WiVHKshQpqUW0NagPsvdobNbBHI95f8x_0JGsAe-I5xayrDgIG2OFbZmiBH7yyiKpPsTktJLq0EPmnbadvs0P-ACbZaYLjwrl2bE5Zo-S9EoPq-sRxstyl7H8RJNdR3b4EnlQZdJm&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==
https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq7q19Q8C1cdhkoDPMlSsme1InFWPgq8h8VrtprznODkSf3yVTt4VXKT7EBd957XmvWWHdmvPQX5P4_Mv3pTp5hz8JF2HBgAyudnz3VgO0lFiD_1_ZyIv0m1gmRNC5v2lW18QipS6UO0CpU_SQcrgQW_b1EmBiJKUcyz1lIhGSfjv&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==
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if you have any questions.

CLICK HERE FOR A PRINTABLE VERSION OF THE FLYER

COMMUNITY NEWS!

https://mn4ymuabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PLe5B_bzCVuI-rs5T_GDC6yu8YqII9oOJdTCr49QFsm5VbfRFi7Aq_qq0Z4N-1aJeeI9yxkIxDx6hWmBhx5dqxAxxKpZ4VWYAEzHX5SOtC3m3yNOk5vfJKH0_SHRzWnqKMgppokbJmkMXJALxeY-JlKhx-kAcViL602aH1S5qT-qyRi-M-_iVEGtxcsCBwdvmzsU_2kLAn0NStIKuvZCxPm8yK8k2-1T50KWFWWnhhEBsP04BEcHgKWGX--SWH3W&c=Rgubu6ytRwuR8XzjsnPsK0aEBePdapdYgYn4kQxBelK2jNU7H0Rujg==&ch=eP49zMr0hLsDGq3-AIaPmGiAErddto5FgcocbtGYgVaGefIdaxgb4g==


COMMUNITY NEWS!

Tahoe Symphony (TOCCATA) presents: 

COMING HOMECOMING HOME
FEATURED WORKS:

JUBILATE DEO - Dan Forrest
APPALACHIAN SPRING - Aaron Copland



APPALACHIAN SPRING - Aaron Copland
 DATES & LOCATION:

CARSON CITY - Saturday, Oct 4th
RENO - Sunday, Oct 5th

INCLINE VILLAGE - Friday, Oct 10th

Please come to the next Tahoe Symphony and Chorus production, Ocober 4-10. The
orchestra will play Aaron Copland’s melodious “Appalachian Spring”, originally a ballet
but re-scored by Copland as an orchestral suite. Then the chorus will join them for a
beautiful, joyous, and exciting work by contemporary composer Dan Forrest, “Jubilate
Deo.” Based on the text of Psalm 100, it consists of seven movements, each in a
different language and musical style. You're sure to enjoy it!

Please click the "TOCCATA" below for dates, locations, and tickets... 
students and seniors get a discount!

TOCCATA

CLOSING THOUGHTS
   Righteousness exalts a nation,
    but sin condemns any people.

Proverbs 14:34

Pray for our nation's leaders... and for righteousness!

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
Click the button below to read the minutes of the August TLPC Council meeting:

COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES

PRAYER REQUESTS
We would like to pray for you! Please call
or email Marie Colbert and indicate if
your request is confidential or if you
would like the Prayer Team or the
congregation to pray for you:

mariejimc@gmail.com

​Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation,
be constant in prayer. Romans 12:12

STAYING IN TOUCH 
Are you looking for a way to contact us?
Please click the button below for a list of
who to contact at TLPC:

TLPC CONTACTS

TLPC YEAR TO DATE FINANCIAL
RESULTS THRU AUGUST 2025

REVENUES = $63,990 Actual (compared to
Budget of $76,360)

EXPENDITURES = $55,327 Actual (compared
to Budget of $82,322)

SURPLUS/DEFICIT = (surplus) $8,663

YOUR CHURCH OFFERING
We are hoping you are able to continue
your regular weekly offering. We also ask
you to prayerfully consider an additional
contribution to support TLPC's mission
to "Follow Jesus. Love All. Serve
Others." in Truckee and across the
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SURPLUS/DEFICIT = (surplus) $8,663

Thank you for your faithfulness!

GIVE NOW

Others." in Truckee and across the
globe. Giving is easy! Click the button
below to give now... Thank you for your
faithfulness!

GIVE TO TLPC

 

Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church | [TLPC.org]

 
      

 

Visit our website

If you have requests for announcements to be included in future editions of TLPC NEWS, or if you have ideas on additional topics to be
included in future issues or ways we can improve, please call or email Mark Heyne: 612.741.9119 / office@tlpc.org Thank you!

Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church | PO Box 10620 | Truckee, CA 96162 US
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